From; CCoGDP [mailto:ccogdp@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, July 07, 2008 5:15 PM
To: MyWaterCompany@aol.com
Cc: Halvorson, Clark R (DOH); Gagnon, Christina (PWB), Snyder, Kelly (PWB);
stharinger@co.clallam.wa.us; Klocke, Karen (DOH); Shutler, Dennis (UTC); dennishession@msn.com;
web_envhith@co.clallam.wa.us
Subject: CCoGDP Rebuttal to Aqaurius Letter 6/20/08

To Whom it may concern:
The Concerned Citizens of Greater Diamond Point has responded to the Aquarius
Memorandum dated 6/20/08.

1. Attachment Aquarlus Utilities Memorandum 06202008 pdf malled to Diamond Point water
system customers.

2. Attachment CCoGDP_Rebuttal.pdf is the actual letter mailed out to the state agenaes to -
answer incorrect comments made in Aquarius' letter.

3. Attachment Projects_Financial_Matrix.pdf is a breakdown of the loan money being
requested by Aquarius by company, number of connections and in-house engineering fees
charged to them. Not equally distributed.

4, Attachment DOH_Email_07012008.pdf is an email from the Department of Health
‘Drinking Water Engineer to Aquarius requesting clarification of unexpected changes in the
Water System Plan scope alluded to in Aquarius' Memorandum.

5. Attachment PWB_March_Meeting_ZOOB.pdf are the minutes from the Public Works Board
where the commissioners requested that Aquarius get an approved rate case increase from
it's customers before they could loan them another $2 million dollars for primarily new
storage tanks at all water systems. Financial viability to pay back the loans was the main
issue at this meeting.

The financial audit being conducted by WUTC has shown that in-house engineering fees for
Mr. Roats was the largest expense in the rate case. Please click on the web site below to
see the payroll documents filed with the WUTC.:
http://www.wutc.wa.gov/webimage.nsf/0/C2CB976B830ABA288825745C008395F7

Sincerely,
CCoGDP



